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The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Rex International Holding Limited (“Rex International Holding”, 
“Rex” or the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to inform 
shareholders of the Company that the Group is expected to report a net loss for the six months ended 
30 June 2024 (“1H FY2024”). Based on the preliminary review of its draft unaudited consolidated 
financial results for 1H FY2024, the Group expects losses mainly due to a delay in the lifting of 
produced oil in Oman following the multi-well programme in 1H FY2024.   
 
The Group is still in the process of finalising its results for 1H FY2024. Further details of the Group’s 
performance will be provided when it releases the unaudited consolidated financial results for                    
1H FY2024 on or before 14 August 2024.  
 
In the meantime, shareholders of the Company are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 
shares of the Company. Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult 

their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisers. 
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